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We are deeply concerned that Swedish citizen Gui Minhai was detained on
January 20. We call on Chinese authorities to explain the reasons and legal
basis for Mr. Gui’s arrest and detention, disclose his whereabouts, and allow
him freedom of movement and the freedom to leave China. The United States and
our European partners are bound by shared principles of liberty, equality,
and human dignity. We will continue to coordinate with our partners, allies
and regional organizations on promoting greater respect for human rights in
China.
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